
CITY OF PALOS HEIGHTS                 
7607 W. COLLEGE DRIVE, PALOS HEIGHTS, IL 60463 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING    

April 27, 2021 – 6:30 P.M.  
 

A G E N D A 

 
 

 

MAYOR:  Robert S. Straz   COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 

       

CITY CLERK:  Thomas Kantas   Alderman Jerry McGovern, Chairman  

        Alderman Dolores Kramarski   

CITY TREASURER: James Daemicke   Alderman Jack Clifford  

       Alderman Jeff Key   

CITY ATTORNEY: Tom Brown    

        Chief of Police: George Yott  
     

The Minutes will be optional electronic for elected officials and closed to the public. Questions 

or comments for meeting from Public can be emailed to kcaruso@palosheightspd.org 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER  

 

2. ROLL CALL 

                 

3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES – March 23,2021 

4. POLICE ACTIVITY REPORT-622 calls for service for March 2021. 

 

5. TRAFFIC CRASH REPORT 

Hit & Run  7 

Property Damage       19 

Personal Injury  3__ 

TOTAL  29 
 

6. MISCELLANEOUS REPORTS 

a. Police Department Budget Report -  see attached 

b. SafeSpeed Report – 199 violations issued 

c. MSI Report –40 citations issued 

d. Training Report – 278 Hours 

 

 

7. DUI SUMMARY –  1 arrest 

 

8. OLD BUSINESS:   

 

 

9. NEW BUSINESS: 
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10. CORRESPONDENCE/EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION 

 

 The Bridgeview Police Department sent a letter to Chief Yott expressing their sincere 

thanks and appreciation to Sergeant John Parnitzke, Detective Todd Hutchinson, 

Officer Jake Wiegand, and Office Walter Droba that helped support them by 

responding and assisting with the investigation and apprehension of a man that was 

shot and killed outside the Secretary State facility in Bridgeview. 

 Chief of Police Ricardo Mancha, from Bridgeview Police Department forwarded the 

PHPD a letter from an area resident who had witnessed with her son the shooting at 

The Bridgeview DMV on March 24th, 2021. She wanted to express her appreciation 

to the service workers who masterfully responded to that tragic event. She went on to 

say that they all did an excellent job, and did so with such determination and care and 

wished that this would have been portrayed in the news. 

 Mr. Ritchie, a resident came into the station and spoke with Deputy Chief Bill 

Czajkowski and expressed his appreciation and gratitude to Office Joe Carlson for his 

proficiency while investigating a traffic crash he was involved in. 

 

 

11. QUESTIONS/COMMENTS FROM THE AUDIENCE 

 

12. ALDERMEN’S COMMENTS 

 

13. ADJOURNMENT 


